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The culling of roos in NSW needs to be scientifically proven.  

There is the old furphy of roos eating the grasses meant for sheep & cattle, when in fact roos 

mainly eat native grasses. Also a head count of these animals. How much is too many? A random 

hunt is just not justified unless there is a proper head count.  

Please think carefully before you give permission for these iconic animals to be killed in large 

numbers. Is this sustainable! There must be science around the culling of these animals.  

They are not there for dog food or to be somebodies boots. 


